
 

Call for Vice-Presidents: Contribute to Leadership Development in Ontario’s Colleges 

The College Centre is seeking Vice-Presidents from a variety of divisional areas in Ontario’s 
college system to contribute to the College Executive Leadership program. This program 
supports the development of senior leaders across the sector, and your experience could 
play a vital role in shaping the next generation of college leadership. 

You may be a great fit if: 

• You are passionate about supporting leadership development at the senior 
executive level. 

• You bring subject matter expertise that would benefit others in understanding a key 
area of college leadership. 

• You would enjoy serving as a panelist or participating in a virtual discussion group. 

• You have reflected on your own leadership journey and can speak to questions such 
as:  

o What has been vital to your development in the VP role? 

o What do you wish you had learned or experienced before stepping into this 
role? 

o What has your learning curve been like at the executive table? 

o What contributes to a high-performing executive team and divisional team? 

o Where do you find clarity and confidence in making strategic decisions? 

• You understand the distinction between strategic and operational leadership at the 
executive level. 

• You are able to contribute a few hours during the academic year to support a virtual 
learning or networking session. 

If you're interested in supporting the growth of future college leaders, let us know.  Simply 
email Diane Posterski, Director, The College Centre 
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